The Commission’s proposal for 1991 covers 10 stocks
administered by NAFO, in addition to 3L cod which is managed
by Canada. The proposed unilateral allocation for 3L cod is
27,000 tonnes, compared with the 32,000 tonnes unilateral
quota set by the European Community for 1990. The
Commission proposals for 3LN redfish and 3NO witch, for
which the EC has no NAFO quotas, are almost the same as last
year. While the EC has agreed to abide by eight NAFO
quotas, the total of the proposed quota levels for all NAFO
stocks is about the same as last year.
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